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March 21, 2022 

 

 
To all KMDSI Technicians, Dealer Instructors & Technician Instructors (Schools) outside 

of Continental U.S. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We strongly urge KMDSI Technicians to get their re-certifications prior to August 31, 

2022. This allows over five months to re-certify. All extension requests after August 31, 

2022 will be denied. We will not be issuing individual extensions. This letter will be used 

as your official extension until August 31, 2022. 

 
 

Please check divelab.com website regularly for any new updates regarding extensions 

outside of Continental U.S. 
 

 

For any further questions please contact dive lab directly at divelab@divelab.com or 

call us at 850-235-2715. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mike F. Ward 

President 

FINAL NOTICE 
 

Effective August 31, 2022 Dive Lab will no longer be granting extensions and will 

require renewal at normal intervals. 
 

Currently – Dive Lab is not expecting to grant any more extensions after August 31, 

2022 due to COVID-19. Do not wait until last minute. 
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